
 

 
 

      

         

 

 

        

 

 

 

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      *Covid-19 News Bulletin * 

               St. Aloysius Girls School,  Uganda 
May 22,  2020 
A message from Sr. Immaculate. . . .  
     I warmly greet you and  I am grateful to God for His continuous provi-
dence.   Your very appreciated donations from St. Mary by the Sea have 
been deposited to our school account.       
     I tell you what . . . . as we were weeding the maize the other day, I en-
countered a snake as I was tilling the soil ! I was so scared because I have a 
great fear of snakes. I ran and I fell but I was not hurt, although I was em-
barrassed! My girls felt so bad. Some of the girls don't fear snakes (although 
they fear caterpillars which I don't fear). We continued working as they 
were not so scared. 
     Thank you to all our friends for the generous support.   We are forever 
grateful and pray daily for you during these scary times we hear about in 
your country with the coronavirus.  
                                             …...Sister Immaculate 
*************************************************************** 

A message from the Uganda Team . . . .  
     Sister says that the Ugandan government has informed all schools to plan 
to have 10th through 12th graders to return June 1st with social distancing 
practiced at all times.   Sister has been planning for this and will be spreading 
the girls out using the junior high dorm and classrooms.  She has not heard 
any information yet about the 7th thru 9th graders.   
     Thankfully, due to our donations, she will have plenty of food for the girls 
and money to pay the staff salaries.  She is anticipating  that most girls will 
come with very little tuition money,  and parents will be begging her to please 
take their girls anyway.  Thanks to all of you, she won’t have to make those 
terrible choices!   
     YOU have helped to make the lives of these girls better through sup-
porting their education! Thank you!    

  

“Purchasing beans with some of 

our contributions from you!” 
“The rains have been great 

this season. Our maize is tall.” 

“We all work our fields 

every weekday morning!” 


